
THE CITY OF DETROIT INVITES YOU TO ATTEND THE

ROGELL PARK & 
OLD REDFORD LINK 
VIRTUAL COMMUNITY MEETING

City of Detroit 
www.detroitmi.gov/rogell
www.designcenterinabox.org/arts-culture-plan

For more information Contact: 
Farhat Chaudhry, City of Detroit 
General Services Department 
at 313.687.4078 or chaudhryf@detroitmi.gov

As part of the Grand River Northwest 

Neighborhood Framework Plan, the 

former Rogell Golf Course was identified 

to be developed as a new park. The Old 

Redford Link is a combination of parks, 

open space and streetscape 

improvements to connect residents to 

this new 90 Acre park and the existing 

commercial corridor at Grand River and 

Lahser.  Learn more about the design 

and how you can get  involved!

WHEN:

WEDNESDAY, 
APRIL 7th
6:30 PM TO 8 PM

WHERE: ZOOM WEBINAR
https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/89798649859
JOIN BY PHONE: (312) 626-6799 
MEETING ID: 897 9864 9859

NOTE:
NEW
DATE!


